
 June 

 St. Luke Happenings 

 Dear St. Luke Families, 

 As I reflect on our 60th school year all I can say is what a year!! From our 
 opening day with school enrollment at its highest level, a  successful Fall 
 Festival,  the development of our Arts program, and the approval of the new 
 building,  it is safe to say  St. Luke is ready for another successful 60 years. 

 The  year would not be complete without me taking this opportunity to 
 thank all who keep the school running.  First and foremost, Fr. Andrew for his 
 continued support and guidance, Dr. DeMartino and the Notre Dame team 
 for the professional development and advancement, the office staff, Melissa 
 and Lorena  who are  the backbone of the school and keep the office running. 
 The teachers and staff who are truly dedicated to our scholars, the HSA core 
 committee, our kitchen staff who take care of us all.  And of course, thank 
 you parents for choosing St. Luke and entrusting us to live our mission of 
 providing a Catholic education of the highest quality. 

 I wish you all the best summer and look forward to another terrific year. 

 Your partner in faith and education, 

 Mrs. Bacchus 



 Congratulations: 

 Thank you Ms. Cooney, Mrs. Reilly, and Mr. Raimondi for supporting our 
 students in the Arts. Ten, St. Luke students will be recognized June 6,  for 
 excellence for the Essay contest and creative Arts Competition sponsored by 
 the Palm Beach Fellowship of Christians and Jews. 

 Calendar Dates: 

 Tuesday, June 6, 8th Grade Walk off 
 Thursday, June 8, 8th Grade Graduation 
 Monday, June 12� Prek-k Prayer Service 
 Wednesday, June 14� ½ Day Noon dismissal, LAST DAY OF SCHOOL! 
 Monday, June 19� Summer Camp begins 
 Thursday, June 29 UNIFORM FITTING ON Campus 
 Tuesday, July 4� No Summer Camp, 4th of July 
 Thursday, July 20� Last day of Summer Camp 
 MONDAY AUGUST 7� TEACHERS RETURN 
 MONDAY AUGUST 14� STUDENTS RETURN-1ST DAY OF SCHOOL! 


